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PUBLIC NOTICE/NOT A LEGAL

BERGENFIELD PLANNING BOARD

Please take notice that the special meeting of the Bergenfield Planning Board for Thursday,
September 30, 2021 at 8:00 PM has been cancelled.

The subdivision application for Porada Development Group, 111 Hallberg Avenue, has been
postponed and will be heard at the next scheduled Planning Board meeting on Monday, October
25, 2021.

Hilda Tavitian
Planning Board Clerk

September 29, 2021



